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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 
Above 95% 

 

Below 95% 

 

The best angle from which to approach any problem is the try-angle 

Well done to all of this week’s  

winners.  

St Michael’s Mount— 

Trelissick— Jack G 

Godolphin— 

St Michael’s Mount—Joshua M 

Trerice—Alfie G 

Pendennis—Katie M 

Glendurgan—Charlie M 

 

 
CUP WINNERS 

Cups to stay in school, medals are for 
keeping 

Year 3 –   Molly T 

Year 4 –    Martino B 

Year 5 –   Grace G 

Year 6 –    Hannah M 

ARB –       Lennon P 

Growth Mind Set— Alexis H 

Fair Play Cup—Lola W 

Governors Cup – Laura K 

Arts Cup— Kianna McF P 
Signer of the Week—Alfie T 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

We have had a great week in school! A massive 
thank you to everyone who supported with 
donations for our Harvest Festival. The dona-
tions were taken down to the Falmouth and 
Penryn Foodbank and it was lovely to see how 
this wonderful resource works. Boxes for indi-
viduals or families, with a chosen few selected, 
are prepared and labelled to hand out. It was a 
shame that we were unable to go to the Meth-
odist Church for the service due to the weather, 
but we were able to host it in school and had 
two lovely services on each site.  

The Penryn Partnership sport leagues com-
menced this week, with the netball team play-
ing well but unfortunately losing. The football 
matches were postponed due to the weather. 
Both teams are quietly confident ahead of the 
new season, looking to build on their work last 
season.  

Please can we remind you about our wonderful 
Breakfast Club that we provide from 7:45 every 
day, based at the EYFS/KS1 site. The charge is 
£2.00.  There are several children who are arriv-
ing in the school play court extremely early. 
Please can we remind you that children must 
not arrive before 8:30, especially unaccompa-
nied. If children do arrive before 8:30, we will 
be sending them to Breakfast Club and we will 
invoice parents for this. 

Do we have any parents who are interested in 
outdoor learning? We are currently looking for 
adults who can support our outdoor learning 
lessons on a Wednesday. If you'd be interested 
in supporting, please contact the office. 

 

Finally, do you read the newsletter? We spend a 
lot of time writing the weekly newsletter. Do 
you have any ideas of how we can improve our 
newsletters? 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mr. Hadley and Mr. Hitchens 

Heads of School 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

A big thank you for  all the donations for Harvest 

Festival and for the offers of help. 

KS2 CHOIR CLUB 

KS2 Choir Club will start next Friday 6th October 

after school in the hall.  Children are  to be  col-

lected at the KS2  site  at 4.00pm.  If your child is 

interested please let Mrs Chan know. 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHS 

The photographer is coming  back into school on 
Thursday 5th October to  photograph  children 
who were absent  on the first occasion.. Please 
inform your child’s teacher if you require a pho-
to. 

HEALTH AND SAFETY REMINDERS 

Footballs are not allowed in the play court    
before school. 

Please can we remind parents/carers to use 
appropriate language when around the school. 
Can we also ask that parents/ carers refrain from 
smoking around the site.  

We understand that parking is an issue around 
the school before and after school and we are 
working with the council to try and resolve this. 
If possible, please can we ask that parents walk 
to school with your children. Walking to school is 
a great way to start the day as you exercise, get 
the chance to talk to your child and reduce traffic 
on our roads.  

Please can we also remind parents to respect the 
locals who live around our school. 

PENRYN FUN DAY LUNCH 

THURSDAY 5TH OCTOBER 

Fish Fingers and Chips or Pasta Twists 

Cheese and Tomato Quiche 

Baked Beans, Peas and Seasonal Salad                                                  
Freshly Made Bread 

Shortbread with Fruit 

Fresh Fruit Platter 

Special Prizes—Eat all your lunch 
and win a prize 

Penryn Primary 

Academy 

 

Friday  29th September 2017 

N RA RB 1A 1B 1C 2A 2B 2C 

88.6
% 

97.3
% 

94.9
% 

93.5% 94.4
% 

93.1
% 

88.8
% 

94.4
% 

93.4% 

3A 3B 4A 4B 5A 5B 6A 6B ARB 

97.5
% 

88.5
% 

97.0
% 

96.5
% 

95.6
% 

95.
3% 

90.8
% 

90.8
% 

94.4
% 

  

mailto:secretary@penrynprimary.org


 

 

01326 373290     secretary@penrynprimary.org 

MAKATON 

 

"Being able to communicate is one of the most important skills we need in life. Almost everything we do involves commu-

nication; everyday tasks such as learning at school, asking for food and drink, sorting out problems, making friends and 

having fun. These all rely on our ability to communicate with each other. 

 

Makaton is a language programme using signs and symbols to help people to communicate. It is designed to support spo-

ken language and the signs and symbols are used with speech, in spoken word order. 

DIARY DATES 

 

Christmas Fair—Saturday 2nd December 
11.00am—2.00pm 

DISCO DATES 

Friday 3rd November—bonfire theme 

Friday 15th December TBC 

Friday 2nd February 2018 

Friday 18th May  

EYFS—3.15—4.00pm 

KS1 - 4.30—5.30pm 

KS2—6.00—7.30pm 

 

 

SPORTS NEWS 

Well done to all the netballers who represented our school 
so well this Wednesday; you impressed us with your team-
work, passing and effort. 

Teams for Football and Netball at Penryn College Wednes-
day 4th October: 

Football 

A-Team, Match 2, 4:20-4:45pm, Pitch 2 v Perran-ar-Worthal. 
Dylan M., Alfie R., Tyler H., Jack M.,Lewis W., Riley H., De-
clan M., Kai, J. 

B-Team, Match 2, 4:20-4:45pm, Pitch 3 v Mabe. Alex W., 
Rubin T., Logan B., Lizzy, B., Grace Q., Scarlet, T., Kayden J., 
William W. 

Netball 

A-Team, Match 2, 4:20-4:40, Court 2 v Flushing. Hannah M., 
Jasmine L., Katy A., Lily M., Alice, T., Lily B., Lucia, C. 

B-Team, Match 1, 4:00-4:20, Court 1 v Mabe. Yanisa B., 
Roxanne L., Callie C., Charlotte B., Lola W., Kianna P., Melis-
sa W. 

We have selected the same football team as matches were 
cancelled last week. The netball teams have been rotated to 
include the other children in the squad, this will continue 
throughout the season to give all children the chance to 
participate. Parents are welcome to come and watch, but all 
children will be looked after from the end of school until the 
matches finish. 

If you cannot play this week or have any questions please 
contact sport@penrynprimary.org 

Many Thanks, 

Mr Taylor and Mr Head 
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